
 

 

Masters, owners, agents, charterers, marinas, yacht clubs and recreational boaters should ensure 

that the contents of this notice are made known to the persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

All notices to mariners can be found at www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners/  

Captain Michael McKenna  |  Harbour Master  |  21 March 2024 

No: 35 | 2024 

Survey & Site Investigation Works 

Masters, Warranted Pilots, Holders of Pilotage Exemption Certificates, Owners, Operators and Agents of all Vessels 

navigating within Dublin Port and approaches are hereby notified that Dublin Array Offshore Wind Farm will be 

conducting survey  & site investigation works on the Kish Bank, Codling Bank, off Shanganagh and on approach to the 

South Burford TSS and South Outer Pilot Boarding Grounds. Survey works are scheduled to commence 19 April 2024 

and run through to end of July 2024.  

Works will be carried out by the following vessels, which will be restricted in their manoeuvrability while engaged in 

survey operations;  

FUGRO HELMERT (Call Sign C6FT8)  

 

M/V FLAT HOLM (Call Sign GHLZ) 

 

ROS ÁINE (Call Sign EIZG5) 

 

Further information can be found at dublinarray.com  

http://www.dublinport.ie/information-centre/notice-to-mariners/
https://dublinarray.com/

